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Street Soccer will return on Wednesday, June 26! If you haven't been to Street Soccer yet,
you're missing out. Street Soccer is our series of free, drop-in play for anyone who wants to kick a
ball around. Kids, parents, coaches, Rush players and non-Rush players are all invited and
encouraged to attend. There is no cost and it's a ton of fun. There's only one rule at Street Soccer:
The kids are in complete control ... they create the games, they create the teams, they create the
rules, they create their own fun and solve their own problems. Adults are there to play, smile and
have fun.

Details:

e Every Wednesday evening, June 26 through Aug. 7.
o NOTE: There will be no Street Soccer on July 3.
e 6-7:30 p.m.
¢ Ann Morrison Park Field 8.
¢ Bring a ball, your shin guards, some water and a smile.

New this year:

For the first time, we're are being asked to pay for using the field at Ann Morrison Park. Over the
course of the summer, that bill will come to about $320. The club offers Street Soccer to anyone in
the community who wants to play and we make no money from this event. That said, we don't want
to lose money on the event, either. If people who attend simply chip in a $1 per person per week,
the event will pay for itself. If you enjoy Street Soccer, we ask that you send us a couple bucks to
help carry the cost. You can send checks to Idaho Rush Soccer, 270 S. Orchard, Boise, ID 83705,
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or talk to a staff person on the field for more information.
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